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April 27, 2022 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
 Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. 
  Docket No. DG 21-123; Compliance Tariffs 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

On February 25, 2022, Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”) filed updated tariff 
pages in compliance with Commission Order No. 26,581 (February 15, 2022) in the 
above referenced proceeding for effect March 1, 2022, and May 1, 2022.  Since that 
time, Northern has identified one tariff page, Eighth Revised Page No. 62, that was 
submitted with an incorrect effective date of March 1, 2022.  As a result, Northern now 
seeks to withdraw that tariff page and replace it with the attached corrected tariff page.  
This corrected tariff page shows the effective date as May 1, 2022, but is otherwise 
identical to the previous page submitted on February 25. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter, and please do not hesitate to contact 
me with respect to this submission. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
      Matthew Fossum 
      Senior Counsel    
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